Saskatchewan

Ministry of Income Assistance

Social
Services

November 23, 2012

Timothy Tremblay
#403 — 510 Laurier Street
MOOSE JAW, SK S6H 6X6

Dear Mr. Tremblay:

36 Athabasca Street West
Moose Jaw, Canada
S6H 6V2

(306) 694-3647
(306) 694-3418 Fax

Case #2581999

A medical report was issued out to you on November 16", 2012 at your request. Based
on your letter of November 21%, 2012 I believe that there may be some

miscommunication so I would like to speak to that.

The special dietary need that you are presently receiving has to be reviewed every 12
months according to policy and will expire at the end of February 2013. In order to
receive any special dietary need pass February 28™ 2013 the Ministry will require that
a new medical report be submitted for review. I have requested that the medical report
be submitted by January 31*, 2013 as March benefits are printed on February 20",
2013 to avoid any possible delays in determining this need.

[ hope that this letter has clarified the fact that you will receive your current dietary

need until February 28™ 2013,

Sincerely,

Pat Wilson, B.S.W
Supervisor Income Assistance
694-3835
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